Building Department
Code Enforcement

July 16, 2020

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

DUE TO THE LACK OF NEW BUSINESS ITEMS, THE MEETING OF THE
CONTRACTOR’S LICENSING BOARD SCHEDULED FOR JULY 22, 2020
HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING DATE WILL BE
SEPTEMBER 23, 2020.

THANK YOU,

Mike Hannigan- Buw ici
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